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Good afternoon,
I am writing to support the proposal for the a new Lidl on the abandoned site of the former

eye-sore that was the Spotted Cow public house, Salendine Nook.

With goodness knows how many new homes that Kirklees Council have given permission
to be built in the area, it beggars belief that the plans for a brand new supermarket have
been put on hold and rejected by KMC - Why!? - the area where the former Spotted Cow
was 1s in a disgusting state, with rats being see running around!

With hundreds of new homes building built in the close vicinity, surely anyone can see
that there’s a huge need for at least one if not two local, new supermarkets to compete with
Sainsbury’s, that has a monopoly on local shoppers at present. I can't for the life of me see
why the plans have been refused. Lidl had designed, planned and were going to build using
sustainable materials and techniques, incorporating stone elevations sympathetic to the
surrounding area. To be honest it looked lovely - far better than any of the houses that
KMC have given permission to be built around here.

PLEASE LET THIS PLAN GO AHEAD FOR THE LOCAL COMMUNITIES
SAKE - WE NEED IT!

It would really quite good and pro active to actual get a response to my email(s), not
sure why we don’t? Can you explain why no one ever replies to emails about our
community, I find it quite rude, and ignorant to be honest.





